
We are growing as Catholics in the Image of Jesus Christ through Worship, Formation and
Community

Come join the fun

If you haven't already, come sign up to help us make some pizzas. We need all the help we can get.

Our giant pizza making extravaganza is this Friday!! Woot! Woot! We have a good number of
volunteers early in the day, but still need additional volunteers, especially from 5/5:15-7pm. This
time is important to help ensure we can �ll orders as people are coming to pick them up. The more
hands we have, the faster we can �nish and the more fun we'll have! Please click on this link to sign
up Feb 15-16th Pizza Sign Up Genius If you can only come for an hour, that's great! Please note it
on the sign up genius for planning purposes.

Reminder, 5th-8th grade students may help make pizzas; 4th-8th graders can help apply labels and
stack pizzas or help transport orders to vehicles. (Thanks to our younger students for selling &
delivering pizzas!)

Congratulations

Our 8th grade girls basketball team received their invite to the Padre Serra Basketball tournament.
We are so excited and happy for them! Congratulations for a job well done. The tournament will be
held at Dominican high School this year.

There will be updates on dates and times as we learn them.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CA5AE2CA1FECF8-47177860-2024#/


Get your tickets now
Back to the Auction tickets will go on sale tomorrow, Friday, February, 16! This year, our dinner
auction theme, Back to the Future, will bring us back in time to the 80's (and 50's) to have fun and
raise money for St. Leonard Catholic School! Back to the Auction will be held at Muskego Lakes
Country Club on Saturday, April 13 and will feature a live auctioneer from Bravo Bene�t Auctions
and professional sound from Majic Productions. Look for the �yer tomorrow in your Friday folder
for details to register. So, come celebrate this 80's classic and help us raise money for our school.
Get your tickets before you are outtatime!



The Kids Heart Challenge™ CELEBRATION continues!

Families,
We are half-way through our Kids Heart Challenge Adventure. Students are doing an
amazing job learning about hands only cpr and completing Finn’s Mission! If you
haven’t already, now is the time to join the celebration!

Please click http://www2.heart.org/goto/StLeonardsElementaryMuskegoWI to sign up

Check out KHC CPR Video Saves Lives where 5 year old Phil shares how completing
Finn’s Mission helped him save a life! To date, we have 34 families that have taken a
few minutes to learn hands only CPR. We are super proud!

Please Help Us Reach Our School Goals:
140 Students Registered: To Date = 11 Needed: 129
36 Complete Finn’s Mission: To Date = 1 Needed: 35

Don’t forget our BONUS Incentives for our students:
● Register: Entry into a drawing to win a “Limited Edition” Buster (3 per school)
● Complete Finn&#39;s Mission: Receive “Finn’s Lifesaver Award” and Entry into
drawing for Superbowl Tix 2025. AND Entry to win an AVOCADO WARMIE

NFL Bonus: The American Heart Association is excited to extend our work with the NFL to

http://www2.heart.org/goto/StLeonardsElementaryMuskegoWI


support improving health outcomes at home and beyond through the Hands-Only CPR
education. Students who complete Finn’s Mission learning module will earn an entry for Two
tickets to Super Bowl LIX in 2025 and our school will be entered to receive a $10,000 �tness
equipment makeover for every 18 completed Finn’s Mission.

Thank you in advance for helping our school reach our lifesaving goals!

Come join me in the All Saints Room on Thursday, February 22nd at 1:30 until 2:05pm. This is a
great opportunity to ask questions, enjoy some social time, and have some snacks. All are
welcome.

The 4th graders will be taking part in the National Assessment of Educational Progress. The results
of this test are combined with the results from around the country to achieve our National Report
Card.

Please make sure that your 4th grader has a good and healthy breakfast.

~ Wednesday, February 20th Student Council .50 OOU !
~ Friday, February 23rd Mass Planned by 1st & 7th grade
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